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WPGC 2024 
  
Glorious weather greeted us at the World Pilot Gig Championships 

in St Marys IOS on Friday 3rd May to Sunday 5th May. 
A great weekend was had by all with some good results from our 

SuperVets coming 16th and 18th in the world and across open 
crews  promising placings. A fantastic T&T weekend! 

Charlie will be creating the annual IOS photo boards 

Please could photos to be posted to the IOS chat 
WhatsApp 

 by the 20th May

Life jackets 
  
A gentle reminder that the lifejackets 
with the yelloe/green tape are for 
Junior crew usage and to be stored on 
the lower hooks

Learn to love your 
kit day 

Saturday 18th May 
  

Everyone welcome to an 
afternoon of spring cleaning, 
kit checking  BYO BBQ & bacon 

butties - 
please do try to attend

Regatta Calender 

  
Please do remember to 
let your Squad Captain 
know which regattas 

you would like to 
attend.

Rumleigh Row & Camp out 

Saturday 8th June midday 
onwards 

  
Tickets now available for 
the Rumleigh Row, camp 

out & BBQ 

Plus Live music from Pork 
Chop & a Cider Banjo! 

Details will be sent out via 
Squad Captains & 

Facebook



  

Gabions! 

  
Looking for volunteers to 
help with the gabion 
walling at the site entrance. 
Saturday 18th May from 
11am onwards - wellies and 
a pair of builders gloves 
required. 
Many hands make light 
work!

Payments to the T&T 
acct 

  
Please could you 

ensure that you use 
the correct ref for 

payments to the T&T 
acct - 

there are a number of 
payments without 

refs currently!

Lyme Regis Masters - Sunday 19th May 

  
Good luck to our oarsome masters crews! 

A favourite regatta and have a fantastic time.

If you would like to have an updates or news added to the 
weekly round up please email  tamartavysec@gmail.com
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